
  
   

 

12 September 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

I would like to say hello again to you all and welcome all your sons back to school after 
what was hopefully a relaxing summer break. It is lovely to see them all again. They all 
have definitely matured over the summer and I am convinced that many have grown at 
least a foot taller! 

I am really happy to be tutor again to such a wonderfully talented set of boys who have 
bonded well as a tutor group. They really showed me their team spirit on Sports Day when 
they were proudly cheering on any of the competitors from 7P and saying well done as 
they arrived back, whatever the result. 

We are also delighted to have won the Year 7 House Cup for 2017-18 and Hugh Bate will 
collect this for the tutor group at Prize Giving in the Cathedral on Thursday 20 September. 
Our tutor prizes this year were awarded to Will Cook for Academic Achievement and 
Charlie Lewis for Endeavour. 

This year, 8P will have tutor time twice a week on Wednesday and Thursday mornings, as 
well as a timetabled tutorial period on a Wednesday morning. The boys know that they are 
always welcome to come and see me if there is anything I can help them with and they 
know to find me either in W11 or in the Maths Office.  

I am very grateful for your support in monitoring and signing your son’s homework diary 
which I will check and sign on a weekly basis, usually a Wednesday morning. Please feel 
free to communicate with me via the diary if the need arises or drop me an email at 
jb@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

I look forward to meeting you at some point during the year and hope indeed to see many 
of you at the Year 8 tutor tea on Tuesday 16 October or the Year 8 Parents’ Evening on 
Tuesday 5 March. I am certainly looking forward to another amazing year with your 
wonderful boys. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Jackie Barrett 
8P Tutor 
Head of Mathematics 
 

 

 

 


